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VaxiMums Project – November 2024 

Name and details of 

project using shared 

data for a secondary 

purpose 

VaxiMums project: Pregnancy loss <24weeks gestation and maternal vaccination 

Alignment to Item 7  

of the Schedule of 

Particulars  

This study will use Primary Sense (PS) data for a research project conducted in 

collaboration with University of Queensland (UQ). It aligns with the primary 

purpose for using PS data to assist in the development of community health 

promotion and prevention activities, and population health planning. 

Data shared with UQ will be completely de-identified and will not allow for re-

identification of patients or GPs. All analyses will be made at the regional level, 

and not at the level of individual general practices. 

This is an expanding Multi-PHN project. Gold Coast PHN have completed data 

collection as part of phase 1; Brisbane North PHN are amongst a group of 

Queensland PHNs subsequently replicating this.    

Approved by 

This study has been endorsed by the National Primary Sense Clinical Advisory 

Group and received Ethics approval by Queensland Health 

(HREC/2023/MNHA/96960) and Bond University HREC (JS00701). 

Expected project 

timeframe 
November 2024 – December 2027. 

Progress Data collection to occur in December 2024. 

Date to opt out by Monday 2 December 2024. 

For further  

information 

See initial research application prepared by the UQ Research Team for their initial 

approval to the Gold Coast Primary Sense Clinical Advisory Group and the 

National Primary Sense Clinical Advisory Group. 

  

https://gcphn.org.au/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/Research-Application-PS-CAG-pregnancy-loss.docx

